
 

 
 

Churchdown Club May Newsletter 
  
Thank you to all the musicians and all those who we saw over the folk and ale 
weekend, it was a brilliant event; we hope to see some of the ales returning in the 
future. A special thank you to all of our local sponsors for supporting a keg, 
sponsorship opportunities are available for the cider and music festival at the end 
of July, just pop into the bar for a chat about how you can get involved whilst 
advertising your business at the same time. 
  
We have live music tomorrow (Saturday 21 May) with the return of local group 
The Cabin Club from 9pm. Plans are now finalised for the Jubilee long weekend 
with events on Friday, starting with a jubilee quiz (note no quiz on Friday 27 May) 
bowls on Saturday with live outdoor jazz, cream teas & Prosecco and a lovely 
traditional roast served on Sunday (booking for the roast is essential) 
  
Finally, we have good news for all our members, we are freezing drinks prices in 
2022 (not often you hear that!!) prices for non-members will be increasing 
making it all the more worthwhile becoming a member. To become a member 
please follow the link on our website: 
https://churchdownclub.co.uk/membership.html 
 

 

  
As always committee meeting notes and updates can be found on our club 
website: 
https://churchdownclub.co.uk/docs.html 

https://churchdownclub.co.uk/membership.html
https://churchdownclub.co.uk/docs.html


  
  
See you soon at the bar 
The Committee and Management at Churchdown Club 
  


